
 

Contact Info 
Gulf Ice Systems, Inc. 

7790 Sears Blvd., Pensacola, FL 32514  

Phone: (850) 474-1784 
Toll Free: 1-800-322-4853 

Fax: (850) 477-2458 

SALES@gulficesystems.com 

Contacts:   Extension Email Address 

Sales 

Sales, President 
William "Mark" 
Howell 

Ext. #102 mhowell@gulficesystems.com 

Sales Manager, Department Head David Harris Ext. #109 dharris@gulficesystems.com 

Sales, Director of Operations Stephen Gallman Ext. #105 sgallman@gulficesystems.com 

Outside Sales 

Regional Sales Manager (Northern Territory) Ken Benson (256) 586-6471 kbenson@gulficesystems.com 

Regional Sales Manager Bill Chandler (931) 668-9657 bchandler@gulficesystems.com 

Parts 

Parts Manager / Warehouse Operations David "D.J." Johns Ext. #111 djohns@gulficesystems.com 

Parts / Shipping and Receiving James Pierson Ext. #112 jpierson@gulficesystems.com 

Parts / Shipping and Receiving Richard Goolsby Ext. #118 rgoolsby@gulficesystems.com 

Service 

Service Coordinator / Manager Sam Dake Ext. #114 sdake@gulficesystems.com 

Accounts Payable 

Accounts Payable Kylie Hughes Ext. #101 khughes@gulficesystems.com 

Accounts Receivable 

Billing, Accounts Receivable and Collections Rhonda Rollins Ext. #108 rrollins@gulficesystems.com 

Accounts Receivable and Collections Annette Ketchens Ext. #110 aketchens@gulficesystems.com 

Warranty 

Warranty Administrator Kathi Iannone Ext. #107 kiannone@gulficesystems.com 

Administrative / General 
Owner / CEO / Treasurer Patricia Howell Ext. #106 phowell@gulficesystems.com 

Executive Assistant / Accounting Karin Muzyka Ext. #119 kmuzyka@gulficesystems.com 

Vice President / Controller Tonya Peeler Ext. #115 tpeeler@gulficesystems.com 

Director of Marketing / Warranty Supervisor Steven Morgan Ext. #104 smorgan@gulficesystems.com 

Website Administrator – Contact Steven Morgan    

 
Note: The contacts page was modified and converted to a downloadable document in pdf format.  We have been 
forced to covert this data due to the increase in spidering and bulk data grabbing of email addresses from our 
website html pages by spammers and phishers.  We have taken steps to combat these activities, but as time 
progresses it continues to get worse, thus our only alternative was to take our email addresses off the site. 


